
-----Opprinnelig melding----- 

Fra: Vitor Felix [mailto:presidente@fpcanoagem.pt]  

Sendt: 13. november 2015 13:34 

Til: cronberg@online.no 

Kopi: Ze Carlos 

Emne: ICF Canoe Marathon Committee 

 

Dear Mr. Jorn Cronberg 

 

 

The Portuguese Canoe Federation (FPC) wants to propose and support the 

nomination of José Carlos Sousa to become a member of the ICF Canoe 

Marathon Committee. 

 

In our opinion, he is the right person for the job and he has the right 

skills to increase and development of Marathon in the canoe family. 

 

We look forward for this application, due to his past as athlete, but 

mainly by his present as Vice President of FPC since 2009, responsible for 

the organization of our International Events in Marathon, Sprint and Surf 

ski. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Vitor Félix 

PRESIDENTE 

Federação Portuguesa de Canoagem 

Centro Náutico Eng. Edgar Cardoso 

Rua Manuel Pinto de Lima S/N 

Oliveira do Douro 

4430-750 Vila Nova de Gaia 

Mov:932080307 

TEL:225432237 

FAX: 225432238 

 


